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Mai Vang

From: Lisa Martin
Sent: Tuesday, June 4, 2024 7:46 AM
To: Mai Vang; Richard Kedrowski; David Smith
Subject: RE: 272 Richmond - update

All is good!!  Colleen met the first compliance date and now we will recheck the other items on 6/6/24.  She is making 
great progress.  The boiler is signed off on, and she just needs to get the dryer vent permit, inspected, and approved.  I 
sent a copy of the correcƟon noƟce sent regarding the dryer vent. 
 
Thanks 
 

From: Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Tuesday, June 4, 2024 7:26 AM 
To: Lisa Martin <lisa.martin@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Richard Kedrowski <Richard.Kedrowski@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; David Smith 
<David.Smith@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: 272 Richmond - update 
Importance: High 
 
Will need an update for today’s hearing for above matter related to the SA. 
 
Mai Vang      
(She, her) 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator   |   St Paul City Council 
M:  (651) 266-8585 ; D: (651) 266-8563  
310 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, St Paul, MN 55102 

 

 
 


